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Together we Learn Grow and Achieve                                                                                    16th June 2023 

 

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION OF ALI BABA & THE BONGO BANDITS 

 

The end of year production for Year 6 is going to be Ali Baba & the 

Bongo Bandits!  Performances will take place here in the school hall on 

Thursday 13th July at 2.00pm and 6.00pm.  A letter will be sent home 

soon enabling you to buy tickets. 

 

WARM WEATHER 

 

Due to the warm weather, please ensure that your child brings into school their water bottle, please fill 

this at home, and during the day it can be refilled from water coolers at school.   

 

Also, please ensure that a high factor sun cream is applied to your child in the morning before coming 

into school to protect your child at break times and lunch.  You can also send your child in with a sun hat. 

 

 

MUSIC TUITION AT SCHOOL 

 

If your child is interested in having weekly music lessons in school please visit: 

Parents & Pupils | Bolton Music Service and scrolling down the page to ‘BOOK YOUR 

MUSIC LESSONS ONLINE’. 

 

You can find out: 

• which instrument lessons are offered in school 

• watch some introduction videos   

• register your child for lessons starting in September 

• instrument hire is also available as part of the registration process 

 

Please contact Bolton Music Service on 01204 333533 if you have any questions or need any help with 

re-registration. 

 

 

VIOLIN AND WOODWIND PERFORMANCE 

 

A reminder that Year 4 class have been having violin lessons and will be putting on a 

music performance with children who have woodwind tuition on Tuesday 18th July at 

2.45pm.  Parents and grandparents of the children performing are invited to attend, 

and entrance is through the blue doors at the front of school. 
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NETBALL NEWS 

 

A wonderful finals event for netball took place at Darwen Vale on Thursday evening 

and even in the scorching weather the netball team did us proud, as always! 

 

The team played in three more matches against St Josephs, St Peters and St 

Barnabas.  The players of the matches were Luisa Farnhill, Felix Russell and Evie 

Hunter.   

 

The team has had a very successful season and managed to finish 4th overall in the DPSSA league.  The 

sportsmanship behaviour of all the players has been outstanding. 

 

Well done to all involved. 
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Year 4 visit to Sunnyhurst Woods  

(half of class) 

Wednesday 21st June  

Year 4 visit to Sunnyhurst Woods  

(half of class) 

Friday 23rd June  

Year 6 visit to Winmarleigh Friday 23rd June – Sunday 25th June  

Year 3 visit to Science & Industry Museum - 

Manchester (half of class) 

Wednesday 28th June  

Rec/Yr 1 & Yr 1/2 Class visit to Blackpool Zoo Thursday 29th June  

Year 3 visit to Science & Industry Museum - 

Manchester (half of class) 

Wednesday 5th July  

Moving Up Afternoon – KS1 & KS2 Thursday 6th July  

Year 2 visit to Brockholes Friday 7th July  

Athletics at Witton Park Track Monday 3rd July Time tbc 

Reception Class visit to Smithills Farm Wednesday 12th July  

Year 6 Production Dress Rehearsal – Ali Baba 

& the Bongo Bandits – Whole School 

Wednesday 12th July  

Year 6 Production – Ali Baba & the Bongo 

Bandits 

Thursday 13th July 2.00pm & 6.00pm 

Violin & Woodwind Performance –  

Year 4 & Woodwind tuition children 

Tuesday 18th July 2.45pm 

Leaver’s Assembly Wednesday 19th July 9.15am 

School Closes Friday 21st July 1.00pm 


